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Andrew King

Subject: FW: P/23/092/TWA: Hannover Court, Old Town Lane
Attachments: Trees 1.jpg; Trees 2.jpg; Trees 3.jpg; Trees 4.jpg

From: Peter Jackson  
Sent: 30 November 2023 10:11 
To: Andrew King  
Cc: Helen Cooper 
Subject: RE: P/23/092/TWA: Hannover Court, Old Town Lane 
 
Hi Andrew,  
 
Thanks for your email.  
 
As requested I have attached four images of the trees in question. 
To add context to the request – the 2 chestnut trees (image Trees 1 attached) this work was never completed to my 
knowledge when the planning was first applied for a few years ago. There are branches now getting lower and close 
to properties and when in leaf the amount of light in the garden is restricted.  
The trees on the driveway bordering the neighbouring property  (images 2-4)were cut back several years ago and 
they are now grown again to the extent that they are forcing vegetation in front of them to grow towards and over 
the roadway alongside the estate car park.   
In the case of all trees mentioned I don’t foresee the need for drastic work to be done.  
 
Please let me know if you need any further details.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Peter Jackson 
Estate Manager – Hanover Court 


